# St Cecilia's Catholic Infant and Nursery School

Headteacher: Mrs E van de Waal

Snaefell Avenue,

Tuebrook, Liverpool, L13 7HB

Tel: (0151) 220 2153 Fax: (0151) 259 0365

Email: ceciliasi-ao@st-cecilias-inf.liverpool.sch.uk

www.stceciliasinfants.org.uk



12th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Important Information for Parents**

In anticipation of Liverpool being placed into further lockdown measures and being on Tier 3 alert we have been advised to reiterate the importance of following the guidance as set out by this school.

## Beginning and End of the School Day

At the beginning and the end of the school day we must now insist that all parents and carers use the entrance on Snaefell Avenue for ENTRY ONLY.

All EXITS from school are via Green Lane and all staff will be reinforcing this this rule.

#### Wearing of Masks

If you have no medical reason not to wear a face mask or face covering we will be requesting that you follow the guidance to wear one when on the school premises.

### Social Distancing

We encourage you to continue to maintain the 2 metre distance particularly when waiting for your child outside classrooms.

To ease congestion we will be opening the school gates earlier for Year 2 only from 2:35pm.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. E. van de Waal.